
Save the date!
Tuesday, June 6, 2023
Student Roll Call
Guest speakers
Sunrise ceremony
Breakfast and lunch provided

Join us on the 89th anniversary of the Mt. Pleasant Indian Industrial 
Boarding School closing. We recognize the suffering, strength and 

resilience of the children through a day of memoriam and fellowship.

For more information, please contact: 
•	 Marcella Hadden: MLHadden@sagchip.org  |  989.775.4751

•	 Noelle Wells: NWells@sagchip.org  |  989.775.4750

•	 Or email: miibs@sagchip.org

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd. 


